

1st Park Street Scouts Executive Committee

Meeting held at the Scout Hut on the Wednesday 22nd March 2006
Meeting started at 8 p.m.

Attendees: June & Mike. John and Karen. Michelle, and Mike Flack

Apologies: Cheryl, Martyn.

Absent: Doriel and Colin

Approval of last meeting minutes: The minutes from the last meeting were accepted, the only alteration was the date for this meeting from the 15th to the 22nd.

Matters still outstanding from the last Meeting.

Porter Cabin.

Mike said that he would look at it.

Scout Hut.

As Michelle has not been in her own house, the floor has been put on hold until such time that she has to look for the paper work.

Resident Newsletter. We have had no response from the article that Karen had written.

Rent increase: June has written a letter to the Play group informing them of the agreed rent rise of £5 a week from April 3rd 2006.

Mike thanked Mike Flack and Martyn for organizing the annual meal.

We have had some feed back from the Health and Safety inspection of the Scout Hut, the hut it self was ok but the potholes in the main entrance of the car park need filling in. Mike Flack will look at them and order whatever is needed to mend them and let the group know when he has done this.

Treasurers Report.

1862.34 Current account

405.34 Reese account

1187.87 Deposit account

Outstanding bills

Capitation for 40 boys at approx. £31 per head

Hut Insurance

Outstanding income

Subs form the group

Saplings rent plus their rent increase.

G.S.L. report

Karen said that the first girl in Cubs had now joined and seemed to be having a good time within the group. Cub's number had risen to 20. ST George's day parade will be on the 23rd April any boys that are going to carry the flags need to be at the Abbey for 1.45pm other wise the format is the same. She had attended a Beaver meeting, it was said that St Albans as a district was not set up to collect gift aid, as this could help with our income. Perhaps it was something that we as a group could look into setting up. She went on to say that she had e-mailed Guilwell about the 100 year celebrations, as Park Street was one of the first groups to be set up she will try and find out more about the history of the group so that it could be included. Badges for the 2007 celebrations were a £1 and also there were badges for the 20yr of Beavers.

A.O.B

Mike said he had not heard back from Ian Getley about the mess tent so he presumes that Ian had decided not to use it after all. It was decided that we would clear out the porter cabin in the warmer weather. Karen said that she wanted to take part in the Park Street May Day on the 21st and she would get in touch with Ian Getley.

Date of next meeting: 10th May 2006 at 8 pm.

[The body of the document contains several paragraphs of text that are extremely faint and illegible due to low contrast and scan quality. The text appears to be organized into multiple paragraphs, but the specific content cannot be discerned.]

